
YOUR
NEIGHBOUR IS
COLLECTING
FOR THE HUB



The Highams Park Hub has been
providing food and support to
those in need throughout the
Coronavirus pandemic. We are
now evolving to offer a long-term
solution for those who are
struggling to make ends meet. 

As part of my Duke of Edinburgh
Award I am volunteering by
collecting food for The Hub.  If
you can, please drop off
anything you can spare at this
address

ADD
COLLECTION

ADDRESS HERE


